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Thank you for your letter of 4 December 2024 regarding the above petition. You 
requested information on any work the Society has undertaken on the 
implementation of the Transport (Scotland) Act 2019, specifically the powers related 
to bus franchising, and how the development and implementation of this legislation 
might differ from legislation being developed across the rest of the UK. 

As far as I am aware, and having discussed with colleagues, the Society has not 
undertaken any work on the implementation of the Transport (Scotland) Act 2019. 
This includes the powers related to bus franchising. 

I am also not aware of the Society having undertaken any work on how the 
development and implementation of the 2019 Act might differ from legislation being 
developed across the rest of the UK.  

The Society did engage with the Transport (Scotland) Bill during parliamentary 
scrutiny. Details of our engagement can be found on our website: Transport 
(Scotland) Bill | Law Society of Scotland.  

I hope that the above information is helpful to the Committee. If we can be of further 
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  
 

https://www.lawscot.org.uk/research-and-policy/influencing-the-law-and-policy/our-input-to-parliamentary-bills/bills-201718/transport-scotland-bill/
https://www.lawscot.org.uk/research-and-policy/influencing-the-law-and-policy/our-input-to-parliamentary-bills/bills-201718/transport-scotland-bill/
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